
Pomfret Auditors’ Public Meeting 

January 28, 2015 

9:00 AM 

 

Auditors Present:  Laura Kent, Maryanne Murphy, JoAnn Webb 

Laura called the meeting to order at 9:15 AM.  Refreshments were served. 

The Auditors’meeting to formally adopt the statement of accounts, as they will appear in the 

2014 Town Report, was convened at the Town Office.  The auditors accepted those reports 

which had been submitted.  As some of the reports had not been received, the meeting was 

continued to Wednesday, February 4, 2015 at 9:00 AM. 

On February 4, 2015, the Auditors accepted the remainder of the reports and the meeting was 

adjourned at 9:45 AM. 

Respectfully submitted, 

 Laura Kent 

 Maryanne Murphy 

 JoAnn Webb 


